
 Land of Cheese, Trees and Ocean Breeze

TILLAMOOK COUNTY
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

503 Marolf Loop, Tillamook, OR 97141

(503) 842-3419 TDD-NONVOICE
FAX: 842-6473 Oregon Relay Service

September 27, 2004

NEWS RELEASE

From: Patrick B. Oakes, P.E.
Engineering Project Supervisor

Re: Josi Bridge on Kansas Creek Road C

Following receipt of inspection and bridge
Oregon Department of Transportation, th
Director of Public Works announced that J
Creek Road is now closed.

During a recent bridge inspection significa
in the bridge girders. An ODOT bridge ins
site at the bridge Friday to execute 
inspection. After a review of the detailed
ODOT Bridge Section determined the bridg
vehicle loads and should be immediately
reasons. Appropriate signs have been posted
bridge.

Josi Bridge is the wooden one-lane bridg
Creek Road just South of Highway 6 at Milep
alternate detour route from Hwy 6 that st
mile to the East of the above intersectio
Charles Sprague State Rest Area). The detou
“Kansas Creek Road” and loops back around
Josi Bridge.

Josi Bridge is one of six bridges schedul
replaced in 2005. Funds for the bridge rep
the ODOT grant award through the Or
Investment Act (OTIA). Currently an engine
hired by the County is developing design de
replacement.
This new release VOIDS
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